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Dear Friends,  
Uniquely Equipped 
Chi Alpha Campus Ministries are uniquely equipped to minister during the Covid restrictions. As 
campuses are on partial or complete lockdown, the usual September outreaches have had to be 
“reimagined” and shifted with new campus guidelines. 

 
Each Chi Alpha ministry has trained student leaders who pastor small groups of students. These 
men and women have a heart to pray and minister to students for Jesus. It’s been exciting to hear 
reports of students responding with great hunger to connect relationally with other believers and 
with the Lord. 

 
Prayer Culture 
Pictured below, Jay Seidler, Dayton Chi Alpha is meeting with his small group leaders, praying for 
their ministry to students in this new school year. Jay shares: “Prayer is a vital part of our 
ministry and culture. We are so proud of their hard work, love for Jesus, and heart for students!” 

 
Prayer Requests 
New School Start Up.  Pray for the 
more than 1,400 Chi Alpha ministers 
on 300+ campuses for God’s wisdom, 
strategies, and Holy Spirit connection 
to minister to returning students and 
reach out to new students. 

 
Sept 19-22, virtual US Missions 
Candidate Orientation. We have 5 
new Chi Alpha Candidate 
Missionaries. Pray for a great start 
as we begin to work together. 

Gregg’s Greeting 
We thank the Lord for you and your generous financial support! We pray that you are healthy and 
doing well! 

 
Love in Christ, 
Gregg and Erin Glutting 
 

 
 

Mobilizing Leaders to Reach Collegians for Christ! 
 

Support: Giving.ag.org acct 229443  (or)  National Chi Alpha acct 229443, 1445 N. Boonville Ave, Springfield MO 65802 


